
FIRE ASH CLEAN UP RESOURCES 

 

 

If your property has ash from the recent fires in Los Angeles, DO NOT hose it off! 

 

The City of Los Angeles has advised that if your property does have ash on it as a result 

of the recent wildfires, please do not hose the ash off. Hosing off the ash could send 

toxic contaminants directly into our watershed, and from there, into the ocean, causing 

serious harm to our environment. 

 

Protect yourself and the environment. Refer to @lacitysan for more safety tips. 

 

 The EPA is starting to remove hazardous materials from the impacted areas, and the 

City of Los Angeles is working to implement measures to prevent the toxic ash from 

flowing into storm drains and into the ocean. 

 

https://www.instagram.com/lacitysan/


The LA County Department of Public Health put together the following additional 

slides for further details on how to properly clean up fire ash in areas without fire 

damage. For more information, call 888-700-9995. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


